
From: McWilliams, Katherine
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: Permit No. 4899-WR-3
Date: Wednesday, October 10, 2018 10:20:11 AM
Attachments: Paid reciept Democrat.pdf

4899-WR-3_Proof of Payment for Draft PN
 

From: Rusty Hames [mailto:rhames@nwark.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2018 10:08 AM
To: McWilliams, Katherine
Subject: RE: Permit No. 4899-WR-3
 
Sorry, I thought I had already sent it.
 
Rusty
 

From: McWilliams, Katherine [mailto:MCWILLIAMSK@adeq.state.ar.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2018 9:07 AM
To: Rusty Hames
Subject: Permit No. 4899-WR-3
 
Mr. Hames,
 
The public notice period will be ending soon for Permit No. 4899-WR-3. The Department
has not received the proof of payment for the draft permit. The proof of publication has been
received. The public notice ran on September 14, 2018 in the Northwest Arkansas Democrat
Gazette.
 
Thanks,
Katherine McWilliams
Engineer
ADEQ, Office of Water Quality
501-682-0651
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